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This bill is not written well. This will affect everyone who chose to live in the country. 

Farmers, ranchers, nurseries, and just regular people. Water should be free and it 

should be left to the individuals who own the property not up to the state. Leave 

Americans alone. We don’t want the government anywhere near our properties that 

we own. I am opposed to this bill with certainty.  


